
        
  

  

  

UPCOMING  SUMMER  HAPPENINGS 
  

 

  
Can't foster?     Can't commit to a large chunk of time?      No problem! 

 
Single Serving Volunteer Opportunities 

 
1.  Some events in this eNewsletter are great places to work with your tweens 
/teens alongside you. 
2.  Some events are a fun to do with friends 
3.  One great thing is that these tasks raise a lot of money and awareness for PPI 
but don't cost us anything other than the volunteer time. 
4.  Your help is needed badly.  As you can see we have three big events the first 
weekend in June.  So I need as many people as possible. 
5.  I call these events "Single Serving" because you are only committing to one 
event at a time.  
6. Please!  I'm down on my knees begging you! 
  
--Nikki 
Executive Director for Planned Pethood, Inc 

   
  
 

 Board Positions Open  
We are accepting resumes to fill positions within our board.  The ideal board 
member is a professional, business person (current or retired) offering guidance 
to the operation of Planned Pethood.  Board members are expected to attend 6 
meetings a year and assistance at special events and fundraisers. 
 



You may submit your resume and letter of interest to Planned Pethood, Attention 
Carol Dunn before May 23, 2011 at PO Box 350908 Toledo OH 43635-0908 or 
atpets@plannedpethood.org.    

Toledo Harley Davidson Concert 
 
We supply the volunteers to work the concert. Toledo Harley Davidson gives us a 
generous check. Volunteers get the chance to people watch, enjoy the concert for 
free and get a free meal too. It's a win-win-win! 
  
Volunteers do tasks like: 

 Sell entry tickets 
 Check IDs 
 Sell beer tickets 
 Pour beer 
 Direct people where to park their cars 

  
Volunteers must be 21 or older to pour beer, check IDs or sell beer tickets. Sorry, 
you can't drink alcohol while you are working. Shows are rain or shine. If show is 
canceled we will announce it on our website and Facebook by 4pm that day. 
 
Concerts with Toledo Harley Davidson 
Thursday, June 2 and Friday June 3, 2011 
7940 W. Central Ave 43615 (between King and Centennial)  
 
Slaughter will be the group playing on Friday with tribute bands playing a free 
concert on Thursday.   
 
It's necessary that we have the proper number of volunteers, so please only sign 
up if you know you can commit. It's a blast of a time!!! 
  
You can sign up online by clicking here. 
  
These concerts are where we have the largest need.  
 
 

Take A Day at the Book Center 

  

The book center at the 577 Foundation will be operated by Planned Pethood from 
July 1, 2011 to September 30, 2011. Through our volunteer efforts, we will 
receive 50% of the monies donated & 50% is contributed to Read For Literacy 
which helps hundreds of people learn to read. On Saturday, September 17 and 
Sunday, September 18 PPI will get 100% of the donations made. 
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Volunteers are asked to spend 60-90 minutes a week, on your appointed day to 
re-shelf books, sweep the floor and tidy up the book center.  Your 60-90 minutes 
can be whenever you choose:  morning, afternoon, evening; you decide.   
 
We need someone every other day- at the least.  We are hoping to have someone 
say they will take every Monday in those three months.  Then someone who will 
take every Wednesday. And so on and so on.  We will have a substitute on hand 
for the few days you might be out of town.   

  
This is a great opportunity for a family looking to do something together, a retired 
person, a couple, a person looking for some quiet time, anyone! 
  
Email ed@plannedpethood.org with the day of the week you are willing to take.   
  
And don't forget to save your books for our sale in September.      
 
 
 
 

Sweat Shirts Available  
Hooded sweatshirts that read "It's All About 
The Cat" are available in almost all sizes.  Get 
yours while they last. 
 
Made by Gildan in the Ultra Blend.  This hoodie 
will have no zipper.  Available in dark grey to 
read "It's All About the Dog" or "It's All About 
the Cat" with our website address below.   
 
Only a few sizes remain in the "It's All About 
The Dog".  If you are interested in pre-
ordering one, email ed@plannedpethood.org.  
A list will be compiled and a subsequent order placed. 
 
$30.00 
 

 

 Pooch Parade  
The Pooch Parade is a part of the King Wamba Carnival Parade; a tradition to kick 
off the Old West End Festival 
 
WHAT 
* Showcase your pet 
* Show off your costumes 
* Get some exercise 
* Free to you & your dogs 
* You must register 
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WHEN 
* Saturday, June 4, 2011 
* Registration from 9-9:30am 
* Parade begins at 10am 
 
WHERE 
* Parade starting area at Collins/Robinwood Ave 
* Free parking at Glenwood Elementary School 
* Possible limited shuttle back to parking 
 
 
THINGS YOU OUGHT TO KNOW 
* Humans MUST be in control of their dogs at all times 
* Dogs should be friendly to humans and other dogs 
* Humans & dogs must adhere to city and state leash laws 
* Walkers are responsible for pet waste 
* No retractable leashes 
* Water stations will be provided along the parade route 
* Rides back to the school will be made available  
 
Costumed Pets Encouraged! 
Great ideas can be found at these websites: 
www.petpails.com 
www.funnyfur.com 
www.totallycostumes.com     

Lunch Box  

If you are looking for a big old lazy cat, then Lunch Bucket is 
the one for you. He manages to be a good boy despite being 
returned to PPI twice. Both times his owners fell on bad 
times and couldn't keep him. Lunch Bucket doesn't act old 
because he plays with kitty toys and his all time favorite treat 

is catnip. He tolerates the other cats in his foster home, but would prefer to be 
the only feline or just have one or two others in his new home. Lunch Bucket is 9 
to 10 years old, so he qualifies for our senior for senior discount. Humans 60 
years or older adopting a cat 5 years or older will receive 50% off of the adoption 
fee.  
 



Dirty Harry  
Dirty Harry is a 1 year old lab mix that was found as a stray 
playing with the neighborhood kids. He is very friendly, gets 
along great with dogs & cats and is great with the resident 
toddler. He is housebroken, crate trained, walks well on a 
leash and does great in the car. He knows how to sit and 
shake. He is very laid back and friendly, and would make an 
excellent family dog!  

Old West End Festival Bake Sale & Craft Sale  
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
*  Create baked goods to sell 
*  Be on hand to sell items 
*  Set up and take down our area 
 
TOUR TIME: Saturday & Sunday 10am to 5pm 
 
BAKE SALE TIMES 
* Saturday, June 4 9:30am- 4:30pm 
* Sunday, June 5 10:00am- 2:30pm 
 
 
DROP OFF OF ITEMS 
* Must be done no later than Thursday, June 2 
* Contact ed@plannedpethood.org to make drop off or pick up arrangements  
* Items may be stored at the Robinwood house prior to event 
* Arrangements for pick up must be made prior to Thursday, June 2 
 
SET UP 
* An hour before start time.  
* All tables, tent, food, etc must be at the house by Friday, June 3 
 
SALE LOCATION 
* 708 W. Bancroft 43620, at the corner of Robinwood.   
 
 Contact ed@plannedpethood.org if you can help with baked goods and/or 
working the event.   

MetroBark 

  
Saturday, June 11, 2011 
Secor Metropark 
8am to 4pm 

 Toledo Blade Pet Idol Winner Announcement 
 Adoption event 
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 Crafts 
 Food 
 Entertainment 
 Dog Parade 
 Fundraisers 
 Fun for you, your family and . . . 
 Fun for the star of this show - your dog! 

 

Re-Enroll Your Kroger Cares Card  
Re-enrollment for your Kroger card has begun.  Your re-enrollment ensures we 
will get the greatest rewards possible.  It only takes a few moments of your time.  
Everyone must do it for PPI to get our money every quarter.  In 2010, we made 
almost $2700 through this program. 
 
Instructions can be found  here.   
 
Thank you for using your Kroger card to raise money for PPI. 
 
  
 

Items We Always Need 

 Kitty Litter (always need it and there is never enough) 
 Dog Collars with study metal buckles 
 Dog leashes 
 Crates of all sizes 
 Puppy training pads 
 Paper towels 
 Bleach 
 Gas Cards 
 Printer Ink 
 1st class stamps 

You can drop off these items at any adoption event. 
 
 

Follow Us On Twitter 

 
 
 
 Follow Us On Facebook 
 Click Here 

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=yrlpogdab&et=1105060080404&s=44&e=001Iqvkm6S3ADxGWOKDE_NGfRWhRbEycNkM5ZmpCF654rrfEPt3rNGU8upRf8zmicJmR-n_EBB8gshfFiqAOYdCZ3kPvpRatKyiuH5f4_vTxjFg6CGFh7xRdCz2dguGKa9vuIXGMB8USOwKW8hV5XMvwGvus7Hf9xEhzqsqyG2A5MF41yRAxOwiN8O1GVsQAR1k
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=yrlpogdab&t=ey5n5sfab.0.zyhzxzdab.yrlpogdab.1850&ts=S0614&p=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2Fplannedpethood%3Fref%3Dts


Need People With Trucks To Haul   

The many events we have throughout the summer means hauling tables, tents, 
etc.  Often it falls to the same small group of people with small cars.  Can you help 
move items for us and help set up and tear down?   
  
Contact ed@plannedpethood.org is you can help!  
 

 
 
 
You and a guest can enjoy an evening out on the town and help the animals in your 
community.  
 
Planned Pethood presents a raffle featuring Keith Urban at the Huntington Center. 
 
Friday, July 29, 2011 
 
Your evening includes: 

 Limo service for the evening 
 Dinner for two at Nagoya ($100 gift certificate) 
 A night stay at Hilton Garden Inn 
 Two tickets to see Keith Urban 

 (Section 122, Row K, Seat 11 & 12) 

Tickets can be purchased online or from volunteers. 
Watch our Facebook page or come to one of these events 
to purchase your chance to win. 
 
$20 per ticket 
 

 
 
Tickets may also be purchased from a volunteer at one of these events:    

 May 21 Anderson's Talmadge from 11-3 
 June 4 Anderson's Maumee from 11-3 
 June 4 Old West End Festival (708 W. Bancroft) from 9:30am to 4:30pm 
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 June 5 Old West End Festival (708 W. Bancroft) from 10am to 1pm 
 June 18 Anderson's Talmadge from 11-3 
 July 2 Anderson's Talmadge from 11-3 

 
Drawing will be on Saturday, July 16 at 2pm at The Anderson's in Maumee. 
 
Contest rules can be viewed on our website.   
Thank you to Nagoya and Hilton Garden Inn for generously donating to Planned 
Pethood so we may save more lives. 
 

Shop Our Boutique           Foster            Business Partners  
  

Donate         About Us        Our History         Update Your Kroger Card       
  

Thank 
YOU 

Thank you for the wonderfully generous donations of items we sold at our 
rummage sale.  It takes several people 4 days of 10 hour days to set all 
the items up on tables and get them priced.   
 
Thank you for all the donations.  And for all the help.  Without all the help 
that our loyal supporters provided, we couldn't have done it.   
 
We still have some garbage to clean up.  And we still have a few items we 
will sell online.  Our total amount made will grow larger as those items 
sell. So far we made over $6000.     
 
The items that did not sell were donated to the Cherry Street Mission.  As 
the gentlemen were packing up their truck (twice) they shared some 
stories about how our donation would be used in their mission work.   
 
Prior to our donation to Cherry Street Mission, Planned Pethood set aside 
most of the sheets, towels and blankets for use by Humane Ohio and the 
Lucas County Dog Warden.  We are honored to help our brethren.    
 
EVERYBODY- Thank you for your donations.  Thank you for your service 
hours. 
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